
We are MEETING for Worship Again 
The Government of Alberta has moved on to the next 
phase of the relaunch program and church services are 

happening again! 
 

You can still watch the service online from home if you 
are unable to attend on our Facebook page. 

 

To ensure the safety of all attendees, we will be            
observing a number of precautions.  

Please follow the STEPS below.  
 

From the RVCC Pastors and Deacon Board 



1. Are you Sick? 
Please stay home and self-isolate if you have: 
 Experienced symptoms including: cough, fever, shortness of breath, runny 

nose, sore throat 
 Been in close contact with someone who has tested positive for COVID-19 
 

2. Have you been traveling? 
Please stay home and self-isolate if you have: 
 Traveled internationally in the past 14 days 
 Been in direct contact with someone who has traveled internationally in the 

past 14 days 
 

3. Are you Vulnerable? 
 Please consider staying home if you meet any of the following criteria: 

 Have a compromised immune system 
 If you have an underlying medical condition (e.g. heart disease, hypertension, 

diabetes, chronic respiratory diseases, cancer) 

STEP 1: SELF-ASSESS 



Take these steps to protect yourself and others. 
 

Physical distancing guidelines to help reduce the risk of                
transferring infection: 
 

 Stay at least 2 meters away from others both inside and outside 
the building. (This does not apply to members of your own          
immediate family or another cohort family.) 

 

 Don’t shake hands, hug or make other physical contact with 
others.  

 

 Keep young children with you at all times.  

STEP 2: PRACTICE PHYSICAL DISTANCING 



When you arrive: 
 Consider coming a few minutes early to stagger arrivals.  
 Hand sanitizing stations are provided. 
 Please follow the directions of the ushers and greeters. 
 Avoid congregating/visiting in the foyer and hallways.  
 Optional sign-in form in case of COVID-19 occurrence.  

STEP 3: WHAT TO EXPECT IN THE SERVICE 
Steps We’ve Taken to Reduce the Risk 

Distancing in the Service: 
 Rows of chairs have been spaced to promote physical distancing. 
 Sit with your family/cohort group and leave 3 chairs space to the next 

family/cohort group. 
 Offering baskets will be available at the back of the church with the 

ushers. Debit will be available before and after the service.  

Children: 
 Promiseland will not be operating at this time. Nursery will be closed. 
 Please keep your children with you in the service. We recommend you 

bring your own resources for your child(ren). 


